
NEWS from the SEEND PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP

2019 ~ 2020 Update

Here we are at the turn of the year; almost 5 years since we started this journey..!

So it is time to tell you the end is in sight with Saturday 15th February being the date that we launch the formal consultation on our DRAFT Neighbourhood Plan. Although we have done a lot of work on the Plan, it remains in draft and open for further comments from you before we finalise it for submission to Wiltshire Council. 

This consultation, termed ‘Regulation 14’, will take place over 6 weeks between the 15th February and 28th March 2020, during which time we will also consult Wiltshire Council, nearby parish and town councils, and statutory bodies such as English Heritage and any others that could be affected by our Neighbourhood Plan.

We have consulted you before at various stages of this journey: now your views on are needed to make sure our Parish Neighbourhood Plan really reflects the aspirations and wishes of our community in terms of how planning decisions will be taken over the next 10 years.

All comments received during the period will be considered by the Steering Group, and where appropriate, amendments to the Plan will be made.

The Plan covers: 


Future development in the Parish


Locally Distinctive and High Quality Design


Landscape and 'Green Infrastructure'


Community Facilities 


Heritage


Traffic and Highways

As well as planning policies, the Plan also includes a section on practical projects, such as improvements to the footpaths, highway safety, pedestrian safety, enhancement of the environment, and improvements to the leisure facilities.


On the NDP website (www.seendparishplan.org) you will find more evidence based reports that you can view in advance of the ‘Regulation 14’ consultation. These reports underpin the Neighbourhood Plan and are also in draft form awaiting your comments, which can be made anytime on the Contact page of our website.
The date of the next meeting will be the launch date Saturday 15th February: time and venue TBA, but will be widely published. All are welcome to come with queries, and comments.
 (Members of the SG meet ‘behind the scene’ to progress the background work, together with our Consultants).

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year Holidays from the Steering Group.

                                        Carola Thorpe on behalf of the S.P.N.P. Steering Group 

